
DAIS Holiday Band/Orchestra Concert News  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The following contains some information about our upcoming DAIS Band and Orchestra Concert on 

Thursday, December 14, 2017 at 7:00 PM in our auditorium.  We have over 300 students participating in 

this concert and approximately 800 seats in the auditorium. This allows only about two to three people per 

child for the evening performance. There will be other opportunities for grandparents/friends to view our 

concert with additional performances on:  Thursday, December 14, 2017 at 9:30 AM and 1:30 PM.   

Please know that we have about 300 extra seats for each of the daytime performances.  Those attending 

these performances can park by the red community or by the Special Education Office (flag pole).  Your 

child should wear dark bottoms and white tops during the day and evening shows. Students 

should arrive at 6:15 PM for the December 15 evening performance.  4th and 5th grade string 

students report to the orchestra room.  6th grade string students report to the vocal room. All Band 

students report to the cafeteria. All students should report to their areas at 6:15pm.  

It is extremely important that EVERY student attend the evening performance.  If there are 

conflicts, we should be informed ahead of time.  We do hope that this once a year concert is given 

top priority in regard to your child’s attendance.  The children have worked very hard and have 

made some sacrifices in order to participate. 

We appreciate your understanding as we work to accommodate everyone for this concert and we look 

forward to seeing you in attendance. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Erin Heffler, Mr. Auen and Mrs. Wertz 

____________________Please return form to your band and/or orchestra teacher._______________ 

Support the DAIS Holiday Band/Orchestra Concert  

Miller’s Plant Farms will be selling poinsettias to us at their cost.  The cost is $13.50 for a 7”pot.  We will use 

these flowers to decorate our stage.  These pots will be delivered to the school and can be picked up the 

evening of the concert. 

Your name____________________________________________ 

Number of Poinsettias _____________________________@ $13.50 per pot = ______________ 

All checks should be made payable to the DAIS Fund or cash in an envelope by Friday, Dec. 8. 

Theresa Lewis, red office secretary, will be collecting the monies.  For any specific questions, please contact 

Mrs. Lewis at (717) 244-4021 x 1378. 


